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Dear Beloved GIMI Team Members, 
 

       Blessed mid-summer greetings to you in the 
precious name of JESUS! I trust that you and your 
families are well, and that our amazing Savior and Lord 
continues to bless you, your family, and your local 
church abundantly. Jo Anne and I are doing fairly well 
these days as we keep pushing on for Jesus after all of 
these many years of Christian service. Next February, we 
will have been in full-time ministry for 54 years! That is a 
long time, but what a joy it has been for us to serve 
Jesus together for almost all of our married life. If we 
live until next September, we will celebrate our 54th 
wedding anniversary. My! What an amazing journey this 
has been. According to II Corinthians 5:20, we are 
ambassadors for Christ, and because of the Kingdom we 
represent, we will never get over the wonder of it all! 
Even with so many health problems these days. It is 
thrilling to be an ambassador for Christ! 
 

    On Friday evening, June 21, 2019, our GIMI Board of 
Directors held our annual meeting with eleven of our 
twelve members present. One person couldn't come due 
to illness. The meeting was just one of the best meetings 
that we have had in 20 years. Many updates on the 
ministry were given, many reports were adopted, and a 
brand new budget was approved for our next fiscal year. 
The budget we projected is $640,878.28. This includes 
our general operating budget and the budget for 
working in nine African countries and the Ukraine. Now, 
I do hope that all of you might sincerely pray about 
helping us reach this budget so that the work can go on 
winning men, women, boys, and girls to Jesus. By the 
way, this new budget also includes the new work in the 
South Sudanese Refugee Camp in northern Uganda. We 
are really hoping to reach a lot of these suffering people 
and minister to them as much as God might provide. The 
work has already begun in a great way. Many souls have 
already been saved. We are truly excited about seeing 
what God is going to do in this new field of service. 
      I also want to remind you that back in 2015, just 
before I got so sick, we were then working in 15 African 
countries, and truthfully, I am sincerely praying that God 
might provide the extra funds so that we can re-expand 
this ministry to the countries where we have already 
worked, and hopefully, be able to walk through some of 
the new doors that are opening for this ministry. Please 
help us pray that we might even go far beyond our 
budget of $640,878.28, in order to see thousands more 
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come to Christ. 
      Before moving on, I would like to ask all of you to 
join us in celebrating what God has done through this 
small ministry during the past 20 years. During these 
years through our national staff and our American 
mission teams, GIMI has shared the Gospel message 
with over ten million people, with 2.8 million of these 
praying to receive Christ as their Savior. And, believe it 
or not, we have distributed over 24 million dollars 
worth of humanitarian assistance, with the help of 
Samaritan's Purse which provided the necessary 
equipment to restore three prison hospitals in Uganda, 
Kenya, and Ghana, West Africa. Only God knows just 
how many physical lives have been saved through the 
food, the clothing, the medicine, the doctor's clinics, the 
medical equipment, blankets, and most of all, the 
scores and scores of souls that have been given an 
eternal home in heaven because they got gloriously 
saved. I am almost shouting, but it is Monday morning 
when I am writing, and no preacher should be shouting 
on Monday! Amen! Amen! Well, just praise the Lord! 
Hallelujah!  

      On Saturday evening, June 22, 2019, our GIMI Board 
of Directors and almost 50 guests had the privilege of 
celebrating our 20th Anniversary as a missions ministry. 
We had friends here from as far away as northern Ohio 
and many other places. We also were privileged to have 
as our guest speaker, our Vice-president, Dr. Tommy 
Snyder, and his wife, Joyce, who came all the way from 
Batesville, Mississippi. Pastor Tommy just did a 
wonderful job encouraging all of our GIMI Board 
Members and friends to really get involved in missions 
in an attempt to win people to Christ in these last days 
just before the return of our Lord. He used Psalm 126 as 
his Bible text to challenge us. Also, he shared about how 
God gloriously worked during his recent March trip to 
Kenya. During the ten days that he was there, preaching 
in my place, over 1,300 people prayed to receive Christ 
as their personal Savior. Jo Anne and I sincerely love 
and appreciate Dr. Tommy and his dear wife, Joyce! 
      Also, during the worship service, Brother Bart Grant, 
who is my son Joel’s brother-in-law, gave a tremendous 
testimony about their recent trip to Uganda where over 
3,000 people came to Christ in just 10 days of work. 
      In addition to giving a great testimony, Brother Bart, 
his wife, Karen, Tricia Frye (Karen’s sister and our 

            
   
           
           
    
           
   
   
       
                     
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

daughter-in-law), and our dear granddaughter Abby 
Frye, blessed our hearts with some tremendous singing 
which helped us to really worship and praise God        
collectively with mush passion. It was a tremendous 
evening of praise and worship that we will never forget! 
       I also want to thank God for the delicious meal that 
was served for us by the Boxcar Grille located in 
Claremont, North Carolina. It was just marvelous, and 
there was plenty for everyone to enjoy. We also         
appreciate so much Estelle McKinney and Howard and 
Jackie Tevepaugh. They did a wonderful job greeting our 
guests and helping to serve the tables. I heard many 
people say, “It was such a delightful evening of           
fellowship and worship!”  
      I sincerely wish that all of you on our support team 
could have been here to celebrate with us. But, please 
know that we are planning some more of these         
wonderful evenings in the future. 

      Many of you know much about our great African  
nationals who work so hard to keep telling the old, old 
story of how Jesus died for the sins of the world, and 
how He wants to save everyone that will come to Him in 
repentance. And, and we also know vividly how hard 
these dear African preachers preach so faithfully, and 
then, how our ladies teach the women and children in 
the prisons and schools, sharing with them the love of 
Jesus. Well folks, this year we need to express an even 
greater  amount of thanks for the way they have been 
faithfully working this year. I am personally thrilled to 
tell you that already this year from January through 
June, through our nationals and through our recent 
mission teams to Kenya and Uganda, God has given to 
us the privilege of sharing the Gospel with just over 
600,000 people in just six months, with 82,200 of these 
making first-time commitments to our Lord Jesus 
Christ. We are just ecstatic about what God is doing, 
and we are very grateful to be apart of this wonderful            
soul-winning endeavor. We are going to give you two 
new testimonies in this newsletter from a dear man of 
God who got saved many years ago through our GIMI 
Ministry, and from a wonderful prison pastor, just to 
show you how God continues to change lives through 
this ministry.  I know that you will be extremely blessed 
by the testimony of Pastor Michael Too in Kenya and 
Pastor Emmanuel Mutegeri in Uganda. 
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      My name is Michael Too from Kenya, East Africa. I 
am fifty-seven years old, and I am born again! I am 
married to a lovely wife—Mrs. Martha Michael and 
blessed with five grown-up children—three boys and 
two daughters. I am working with the Disciples Of 
Mercy, which is a Christian organization based here in 
Kenya as a coordinator for the prison project. 
      I am an ex-inmate having been arrested in March, 
2005, and later, the same year convicted to serve ten 
years imprisonment after being charged with robbery 
with violence, which carries a death sentence, but was 
lucky to have been sentenced to serve ten years. 
      After being convicted, I was taken to Naivasha 
Maximum Security Prison, and while in this prison I was 
confused and stressed to a point of death, due to the 
fact that I would not go back alive. I was in the same 
condition for seven months. 
      Then in 2006, Dr. Stan Frye, his wife, Jo Anne, Pastor 
Sammy Mbugua, and the rest of the team came to 
minister to us and this was the day I gave my life to 
Jesus Christ. My life never remained the same again. 
The team blessed us with Bibles and Christian books, 
including the Purpose Driven Life, by Rick Warren. After 
reading it with the quoted Bible verses, I realized that I 
still had a bright future. 
      I would like to thank God for bringing Gateway 
International Missions, led by Dr. Stan, into my life. May 
God richly bless you is my sincere prayer. 
      Thank you so much for all that you have done for 
me, both in prison, and after prison, especially for 
having been among the team who escorted me home. 
Through Pastor Sammy Mbugua , GIMI bought me a Lap 
Top computer, bricks for my local church, among many 
other blessings you have accorded me and my family. 
      Let me say also a big thank you for the wonderful 
work and support for prisoners around the world, 
especially in Africa. Let me not forget to thank Pastor 
Sammy for the good work and also for allowing me to 
meet Pastor Tommy Snyder in Nairobi, Kenya, in March 
of this year. Thanks so much, Pastor Tommy, for sparing 
a few minutes of your busy schedule to meet with me in 
Nairobi.  
      Finally to the entire ministry staff and the sponsors, 
may God bless you all for the wonderful work you are 
doing for those many men and women in prisons 
around the world. May God reward you in a very special 
way! 

      Dear Sirs, we send you our sincere greetings in the 
name of our Lord Jesus Christ. We thank you for your rich 
heart in God that always propels you to come and        
minister unto us, the prisoners, whom others regard as 
outcasts. 
      Murchinson Bay Prison Church and the inmates at 
large in Murchinson Bay Prison have been blessed a great 
deal by your ministry. Gateway International Missions, 
working with Jesus, has transformed the numerous lives 
of inmates in Murchinson Bay Prison. Despite the fact 
that when people get incarcerated, they find themselves 
in despair and depression, your ministry has brought new 
hope to them. This new hope has always come through 
the good news of Jesus Christ; Him crucified and           
resurrected to pay the penalty for their sins. 
      Gateway International Missions' ambassadors in 
Uganda, Rev. William Ssentumbwe and Pastor Gerald 
Kibuule have also not disappointed us as far as extending 
your ministry's mission to the inmates in Murchinson Bay 
Prison. These ambassadors have been so faithful in a way 
that they always pay frequent visits to the inmates, 
thereby encouraging them, praying with them, and also, 
counseling them in certain areas of necessity. 
      In particular, as a ministry, we write to you in           
appreciation of the ministers that you sent to us on the 
22nd, of March, 2019. We were blessed to receive a      
powerful Gospel message from Pastor Joel Frye, which 
left many inmates in Murchinson Bay repentant. He came 
along with Brother Barton Grant who comforted our 
souls with great worship songs. Together with Rev.     
Ssentumbwe and Pastor Gerald Kibuule, the team      
managed to bless our ministry with great financial        
support toward the prison church projects. 
      Due to the faith that you have in Jesus Christ and the 
love you have unto all the brothers and sisters in prisons, 
we therefore cease not to give thanks to God for your 
ministry; making mention of you in our prayers daily. It is 
our heartfelt prayer that the God of our Lord Jesus Christ, 
the Father of Glory, may give unto you the Spirit of the 
wisdom and revelation in the knowledge of Him through 
His word, as you continue to carry out the Great          
Commission of spreading the Gospel worldwide. Amen!! 
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      Most of you know that for many years I have had 
some major health problems. There have been the 
heart problems with open heart surgery back in 2010. 
Since then, I have had five more heart catherizations 
with four stents in my arteries. Then, back in 2011, I 
came down with the incurable lung disease called 
bronchiectasis which the doctors believe I contracted 
from an airborne fungus in Africa. But, thank God, He 
healed this disease in 2013. In addition, for many years 
I have been a diabetic which requires me to take a lot 
of shots every week. I am also on medication for high 
blood pressure and several other problems. I tell you 
this because I do want to request your prayers for my 
health, but also, that God will give me wisdom in     
planning our work, planning our trips, and in knowing 
just how much He wants me to attempt to do with all 
of these difficulties.   
      Of course, I would not be where I am today, were it 
not for my wonderful wife, Jo Anne. She has truly been 
the greatest preacher's wife that any man of God could 
ever have had. So, please pray for her and her health 
as well so that both of us might continue to work as a 
team for as long as God will allow us to do so. 
      I would like to ask that you help us pray about when 
to make trips to Africa, but also, about when to make 
long trips here in America. When we were young, all of 
this travel was not so difficult, but now days it requires 
much more. I would like to ask you to pray that God 
will give us discernment every day on what comes 
next. 
      Then, I would like to ask all of you pastors and 
churches to really pray that God will give us wisdom on 
what new doors to walk through, where we can get the 
most accomplished by winning the most souls to 
Christ, and how to be more fruitful in everything we 
do. 
      And, as I mention praying for wisdom about walking 
through open doors, I also want to ask you to help me 
pray about my ministry of writing and trying to get the 
Gospel message out through the written page. Even 
when my voice is not good, I can at least put the truth 
of the Gospel on paper and try to share it with a lost 
world. So, I would like to ask you to really help me pray 
about even enlarging our newsletter to provide some 
wonderful help for pastors, churches, and individual 
American Christians as well. I want this enlarged       
newsletter to be a great tool of assistance for every 
child of God, but especially, those who love winning 

people to Christ through world evangelism and world mis-
sions. Therefore, we need your prayers about this new 
step toward getting out the Gospel in even a greater way.  
      
 
 

      It only stands to reason that this wonderful GIMI    
Ministry would not be possible were it not for faithful   
individual contributors, and the many pastors and   
churches that support this work. One of those very       
faithful churches is Bethlehem Baptist Church in Old Fort, 
North Carolina where Brother Charles Hughes is the dear 
pastor. This church has been so gracious to help GIMI for 
many years; and yet, they do this although they are not a 
huge church.  
      I do want to share with you that Bethlehem's VBS   
leaders, Samantha Wyatt and Rebecca Marlowe, just did a 
fabulous job in preparing for this VBS, and they gave a   
tremendous presentation of God's Word to the children 
and youth during the week. Then, on Friday evening, my 
dear wife and I were invited to attend the VBS Family 
Night. When we arrived that evening, there were 125 
people present for this special event, and when I 
preached and gave the invitation, 21 people prayed to 
receive Christ, and 16 of these came forward to confess 
Jesus as their Savior and Lord. The presence of God was so 
real and powerful, and when the Gospel was presented, 
God convicted the hearts of children, youth and adults. 
Two adults prayed the sinner's prayer with me, and then, 
the others were young people and children. I must tell 
you that it has been a long time since Jo Anne and I have 
experienced a service like this in America. Truly God has 
His hand upon this small rural church called Bethlehem 
Baptist. We will never forget this wonderful evening. 
      Also, I want to add that during those five days of Bible 
School, the children and adults raised $1,050.00 to be 
sent to Shiperoy Christian School in the slums of Kampala, 
Uganda to help provide school supplies for Headmistress, 
Mable Sumujju, and her precious school children. Then 
too, Samantha and Rebecca were able to  get 10 used 
computers given to Shiperoy. We will be sending these 
computers to the children in Uganda very soon. 
      So, we are just thanking God for the Bethlehem Baptist 
Church, under the leadership of Pastor Charles Hughes 
and his dear wife, Alice. Thank you Lord for blessing the 
efforts of all of the people at this wonderful church. What 
a privilege it was for Jo Anne and myself to share in this 
special occasion.  
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Prayer Requests! 

A Great Big Thank You To 
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      If you are a senior citizen, then you are very much 
aware of the fact that everyday is truly a challenge. The 
problem is that our bodies don't want to keep up with our 
minds. As I mentioned in the previous paragraphs, we 
have a struggle almost daily trying to discern what trips 
we should plan, and what changes may have to be made 
at the last minute. 
      For instance, most of you know that Jo Anne and I 
planned to go to Kenya and Uganda earlier this year to do 
a lot of work in these two beautiful countries. We have 
been working there in these two countries for 35 years. 
But then, my health took a turn for the worse, and I      
requested that our GIMI Vice-president go to Kenya in our 
place to preach in the prisons and schools. He very        
graciously did this. He saw a wonderful harvest of souls. 
Then, after those two weeks in Kenya, my son, Pastor Joel 
Frye and singer, Bart Grant, graciously agreed to go to 
Uganda in our place. There they preached and shared the 
Gospel, with almost 3,000 getting saved. Jo Anne and I are 
so grateful for what these three men of God did for us. 
      Well now, after working for days on a plan for us to 
make another extensive trip to six African countries this 
coming September and October, Jo Anne and I are being 
forced to rearrange another trip with the help of Pastor 
Tommy Snyder, Pastor Rick Via, and one of Tommy's    
deacons in the First Baptist Church of Batesville, MS. The 
deacon's name is Randy Willis. These three men have    
volunteered to go in my place to Zambia, South Africa and 
conduct a four evening outdoor crusade at a large soccer 
field in the town of Chingola. During the morning hours, 
they will be conducting a Pastors' and Church Leaders' 
Seminar for three hundred pastors who are connected 
with the Bethel Mission, a group of over 300 churches and 
pastors. In this big seminar, Pastor Tommy and these    
other brethren will be teaching some seminar material 
which I have written, entitled, "Some Characteristics Of 
Great Leaders". Please pray that God will give Tommy and 
his team a great harvest of souls in the crusade and a    
successful seminar for the church leaders. 
 Now, you probably want to know why I have     
decided not to go to Zambia at this time. Truthfully, I have 
had a few additional health problems which have caused 
Jo Anne and myself to be a little concerned about going to 
a new country where we don't know any of the              
government leaders and medical personnel. So, rather 
than attempting a six nation trip, we have decided to 
spend our seven weeks, September 15—October 29, in 
Kenya and Uganda. But, we will be bringing a lot of our 
GIMI nationals and staff to Uganda for a two-day training 
seminar. Please pray that God will provide the necessary 

 funds for this much needed expedition. I would also 
like to ask many of you to consider giving some extra 
funds for the big crusade in Zambia because GIMI is  
responsible for raising the funds for this entire           
endeavor. The projected cost for this crusade and the 
seminar is just over $8,000. We will sincerely              
appreciate whatever you might be able to do to help  
bring the possibility of this huge harvest to fruition. It is 
projected that Dr. Tommy may have 15,000—20,000 
people in attendance each evening during the crusade. 
Can you get excited about this? I surely am, and also 
somewhat jealous, because I will not be able to          
participate. But, we will just carry out what God        
provides the strength and wisdom for Jo Anne and me 
to do during this old age!    

      A lot of you precious GIMI Team Members know that 
one of my delights in life is writing. Truthfully, with my 
voice problems and my health deteriorating, I seem to see 
more and more writing projects coming my way from the 
Lord. I love to write, and I especially love interpreting the 
Scriptures and trying to make God's Word very practical in 
all of our lives. Up to this point in my life, I have now 
written over 60 books and booklets. The most recent one, 
before this last one on First Corinthians, is, "What In The 
World Has Happened To The Southern Baptist             
Convention?" If you would like to have a copy of this 
book, then just contact our offices. The price of this book 
is $20.00. But now, I just wanted to tell you that my brand 
new commentary on the Book of First Corinthians is now 
ready for distribution. The title of this new book is, "Divine 
Wisdom For A Worldly Church". In this book, I have not 
only tried to carefully interpret the verses of First          
Corinthians, but I have given a huge amount of time to the 
explanation of the problems in Corinth, the gifts of the 
Spirit to the church, a long discussion of speaking in 
tongues and the counterfeit which is going on today in 
our churches. And I really wrote a lot about the upcoming 
resurrection for the bodies of the saints when Jesus 
comes again to rapture the church and to take us out of 
this horrible old world in which we live. If you would like 
to have a copy of this new commentary, then the cost is 
also $20.00. Just please contact our GIMI Office at          
828-632-2344, and we will be glad to see that you get  
either of these two books. We can also provide a list of all 
of my books and booklets which are available. By the way, 
all of the money from the sale of these books goes 
straight back into our African ministry. So, when you give 
to purchase a book, the money will help our GIMI Ministry 
to win souls for Jesus!  

Oh, The Struggle With Changes  
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 A Huge Challenge Before Us With  

54,000 South Sudanese  

In A Ugandan Refugee Camp 

      In our last newsletter, I shared with you the           
enormous burden that God has placed on my heart for 
the huge South Sudanese Refugee Camp in northern 
Uganda. It has over 54,000 people there just struggling 
to stay alive and to meet the needs of their children 
every day. You may remember that I told you that 86% 
of the people in this camp are women and children. A 
lot of the fathers and older brothers have been killed in 
the civil war across the border in their home country of 
South Sudan. This civil war has been going on since 
2011. We have heard much talk about peace being  
restored, but so little has been done to bring this 
about. 
       I am happy to tell you that for the past two 
months, due to the sacrificial giving of several people, 
we have begun our evangelism and humanitarian    
ministry in this large camp. Our Uganda Pastor, Patrick  
Ogaba, and our South Sudanese Pastor, Mogga Leju, 
have been working diligently in the camp, and my, how 
God is working in this new project. During the first 
month, we have distributed a huge amount of soap, 
ladies' hygiene products, some food, some medicine, 
and a lot of Bibles. Also, we are praising the Lord for 
over 200 people who have gotten saved, some of 
which came from false religions. 
      We are including several photos in this newsletter 
from the camps. I hope you will look at them, pray for 
these dear people, and then hopefully, God might lead 
you to help with some extra gifts to this work. Some of 
you have already helped us, and for this, we are so very 
grateful. In fact, some of you have given very                  
sacrificially toward this endeavor. It is our prayer that 
God might reward you richly because of your             
investment in these suffering people who so               
desperately need Jesus. We are hoping to work in the 
camp at least through the end of this year, and        
hopefully, possibly, into 2020 as well. I see no greater 
opportunity anywhere to win so many people to Christ 
more than through this special project! I hope you can 
help us! 

Women and children standing in line 

for soap and Bibles 

A Church Service under a tent  

in a South Sudan Refugee Camp 

South Sundanese ladies receiving soap 

and hygiene products given by GIMI 

Pastor Mogga giving soap and Bibles  

to children in the Camp 
Refugees raising their hands in 

thanksgiving to God for provisions 



      Now, as I come to the close of this newsletter article, I 
just want to mention something that truly excites me, 
but yet, it is going to be quite a challenge. Most of you 
probably remember that just over two years ago, we 
were producing a weekly 30 minute radio broadcast on 
17 different stations around and over our country. Then, 
along came some very difficult health problems, including 
worsening diabetes, my daily heart problems, and several 
other things and because I was still pastoring a church 
and preaching and teaching four times per week, I       
decided to stop the broadcast. However, during those 
two plus years that we were on the radio, God had given 
us a rather large radio audience. Many people let me 
know how much they really enjoyed the presentation of 
the Word of God which we did. 
      Well, after a tremendous amount of prayer, and     
because God has opened some tremendous doors for us 
again, I feel it is God's perfect will for us to restart our 
radio broadcast once more. Just recently, the Wilkins   
Radio Network has offered us a tremendous proposal to 
restart our broadcast on 35 of their radio stations all the 
way from Greenville, S.C. to California in the west,     
Pittsburgh in the northeast, down through Alabama up 
into Indiana, out to Richmond, VA, and in many other    
areas. In addition, we are hoping to be on some other 
stations that we used to be on here locally in North     
Carolina, in Tennessee, up in West Virginia, and        
hopefully, back on several stations in Africa. By the time 
we get everything up and going again, we should be on 
40 plus stations as we preach and teach the Word of 
God, and as we share with the world the growing story of 
Gateway International Missions. Truly, this is a story that 
needs to be told, and this radio renewal should open 
many doors for more people to get involved in our      
mission work, including, hopefully, some new               
contributors who will help support the radio outreach, 
and also, the entire ministry of GIMI. Our radio broadcast 
will be named once again, the Gateway International 
Missions Radio Broadcast. We are going to include in this 
newsletter a list of the stations that we will start out on 
the first weekend in this month of July. I do plead with 
you to really pray for this renewed endeavor, for the 
funds to pay for the radio broadcasts, and especially for 
the problem that I have experienced with my voice for 
quite a long time. I will be recording the broadcast in our 
GIMI Radio Room here at our headquarters, and if I do 
have some problems with my voice, I will get some other 

preachers to help us record the broadcasts from time to 
time.   
      And one more note! If any of you could or would help 
us financially by designating some gifts to the radio    
ministry, we would be so very grateful. We are excited 
about this renewed effort because we have seen the fruit 
from this ministry in the past. 
      For instance, several years ago on a Saturday morning 
in Uganda, a Kuwaiti man was in his car coming out of 
Kampala, Uganda. He was deep in depression, and he 
was heading to the Nile River to end his own life. Well, 
the Nile River is just about 60 miles from the capital of 
Kampala. During his drive to kill himself on this particular 
Saturday morning, as God would have it, he turned on 
his radio to the station we were on in Jinja, Uganda, and 
at the end of the broadcast, I invited the people who 
were listening to stop their cars if they were driving, pull 
over, and pray the sinner's prayer with me. That very 
day, this dear man got gloriously saved! He made his way 
to the local radio station. There he told the people about 
how he had just gotten saved and that God had not only 
saved his soul, but God had also saved his physical life 
that very morning. So, do we think the radio ministry is 
worthwhile? Yes, I would say that we do. Therefore, if 
you could indeed pray daily for the radio ministry, and if 
you could help us some financially to pay for the airtime, 
we would forever be grateful. I know that God's Kingdom 
will be blessed because we will declare His Word every 
week on the broadcast! 
      Thank you so much for being on our GIMI Team.           
Jo Anne and I sincerely love and appreciate you! 

 
      In the King's service, 

     Dr. Stan Frye 

     President of GIMI  

By Faith, We Are Going To                    

Resume Our Radio Broadcasts! 

Dr. Frye in the Radio Room 



 

Here is a list of the stations  

that are currently carrying Dr. Frye’s radio ministry!  

 

 
STATION    CITY_______________   DAY & TIME__ 

WBRI–AM        1500 AM  Indianapolis, IN    Sat    2:30 pm 

WBRI–FM           96.7 FM  Indianapolis, IN    Sat    2:30 pm 

WWNL–AM      1080 AM  Pittsburgh, PA    Sat   7:30 am 

WDZY–AM       1290 AM  Petersburg and Richmond, VA  Sat   8:00 am 

WDZY–FM      103.3 FM  Petersburg and Richmond, VA  Sat   8:00 am 

KCNW–AM       1380 AM  Kansas City, MO    Sat   7:30 am 

KCNW–FM        96.1 FM  Kansas City, MO    Sat   7:30 am 

KKIM–AM       1000 AM  Alburquerque, NM    Sat   9:30 am 

KXKS–AM       1190 AM  Alburquerque, NM    Sat    9:30 am 

KERI–AM       1410 AM  Bakersfield, CA    Sat 12:30 pm 

KGMS–AM         940 AM  Tucson, AZ     Sat   7:30 am 

WBXR–AM       1140 AM  Huntsville, AL    Sat 11:30 am 

WBXR–FM       101.3 FM  Huntsville, AL    Sat 11:30 am 

KWDF–AM          840 AM  Alexandria, LA    Sat   8:00 am 

KWDF–FM         99.7 FM  Alexandria, LA    Sat   8:00 am 

KLNG –AM       1560 AM  Omaha, NE     Sat 10:00 am 

KLNG–FM       101.5 FM  Omaha, NE     Sat 10:00 am 

WYYC–AM        1250 AM  York, PA     Sat   8:00 am 

WYYC–FM         98.1 FM  York, PA     Sat   8:00 am 

WLMR–AM       1450 AM  Chatanooga, TN    Sat   8:00 am 

WLMR–FM        103.3 FM  Chatanooga, TN    Sat   8:00 am 

WIJD–AM       1270 AM  Mobile, AL     Sat   7:30 am 

WIJD–FM         97.9 FM  Mobile, AL     Sat   7:30 am 

KIOU–AM       1480 AM  Shreveport, LA    Sat   8:00 am 

KIOU–FM         94.9 FM  Shreveport, LA    Sat   8:00 am 

WITK–AM        1550 AM  Wilkes-Barre/Scranton, PA   Sat   8:00 am 

WITK–FM         94.7 FM  Wilkes-Barre/Scranton, PA   Sat   8:00 am 

WELP–AM       1360 AM  Greenville, SC    Sat   7:30 am 

WELP – FM       104.3 FM  Greenville, SC    Sat   7:30 am 

WNVY–AM        1070 AM Pensacola, FL    Sat   9:00 am 

WNVY–FM        104.5 FM  Pensacola, FL    Sat   9:00 am 

WSKY–AM        1230 AM  Asheville, NC    Sat   8:30 am 

WCPC–AM         940 AM  Tupelo, MS     Sat   8:30 am 

WCPC–FM         105.7 FM  Tupelo, MS     Sat   8:30 am 

WFAM–AM        1050 AM Augusta, GA     Sat   8:00 am 

WPWT–AM          870 AM  Bristol/Kingsport/Johnson City, TN  Sat       7:30 am 

WPWT–FM     100.7 – FM  Kingsport, TN    Sat       7:30 am 

WPWT–FM       96.3 – FM  Bristol/Johnson City, TN   Sat       7:30 am 

WTLK–AM        1570 AM Taylorsville, NC    Sat   9.00 am 

WACB–AM          860 AM Taylorsville, NC     Sat 11:30 am 

OPFM RADIO   JINJA, UGANDA    Sat.       6:00 am 
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RETURN SERVICE 

REQUESTED 

 
Loving Gifts Given in Honor and Memory of Others 

 

IN HONOR OF:    BY: 

Willie Little     Patsy J. Little 

Doris Overcash - 100th Birthday Willie Little 

 

IN MEMORY OF:   BY: 

Randall Wood    Debra Wood 

Reba Dillard     James & Gloria Adams  

Bernice Wyatt    Annie Wyatt 

John R. Van Hyning   Marjean Van Hyning 

 


